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EXTERNAL

Hi, Ms. Hopkins,
 
Keep District 5 boundaries as they are.
I lived in Rohnert Park years ago and now live in Timber Cove. The two locations, populations, and pressures are so
different that each need focused representation.
The proposed gerrymandering to force a union of these two disparate areas makes no sense for either area.
 
Carolynn Abst
 
21995 ansel court     jenner, ca 95450      707.847.3438
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